WOKINGHAM COPY,

ENCLOSURES

: 2nd September, 1941.
Dear Sir,

With reference to the case of the steamer “MAUNGANUI™
1 am requested to forward herewlth for consideration by the
Chief Ship Surveyor's Department a report which has been
received from the Wellington Surveyor together with the three
plans referred to therein.

Three orlginal approved plans are also enclosed
for reference and I shall be obliged if you will kindly return
all these documents to me in due course.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours falthfully,
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